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APEM Distributors 
APEM EOL announcement  
Re: NHDS/FHDS dip switch series 

 

 

 

Effective 08/31/2010, APEM will no longer be offering the NHDS/FHDS dip switches.  The product is being 

replaced by DHN/DHNF series.  If you wish to return any inventory of these items from your shelves, you may 

with a replacement order of equal or greater value for the new NHDS/FHDS version.  If no replacement order, 

you will have to wait until you are awarded a stock rotation based on your annual schedule.   

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 
Paul S. Ramey 
Director of Operations 
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